Ack

, i ... 2011

From:

Mark Peacock

Sent:

10 November 2011 10:48

To:

Planning

Subject:

FW: Salisbury Square Hatfield (S6/2011/1994/MA)

Please record to post and fast planning

Thanks

Mark Peacock Planning Officer (South Team)

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council The Campus Welwyn Garden City Herts AL8 6AE

Telephone: 01707 357 249 Email: <u>m.peacock@welhat.gov.uk</u>

www.welhat.gov.uk

From: Alexandra Stevens [mailto:alexandra.stevens@hertscc.gov.uk]

Sent: 10 November 2011 10:45

To: Mark Peacock

Subject: FW: Salisbury Square Hatfield (S6/2011/1994/MA)

Dear Mark

Further to my last email, I have now received confirmation that neither the secondary nor nursery education contributions would be required in this instance. All the remaining planning obligations remain as previously identified.

Kind regards

Alexandra Stevens
Planning Obligations Officer,
Property and Technology
Comnet: 28132
Postal Point CHO315